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 Congratulations to our winners, and 
a big THANK YOU                                  

to all who support us! 

March= Adele Bindloss & Aaron Bindloss 

April = Heather Mannnings & Mr Barnett 

May = Ivy Kerr & Ada Barnett 

June = Judith Reed & Melissa Bindloss  

July= Dave Anderson, Heather Mannings & Steve Gee 

 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Harper Newton, Jessie and Sophie Sproat for super, 

contributions in Catbells’ Zoom meetings. 

Mrs Kelsall for making wonderful birthday videos for 

all of our homelearners, including Suzanne! 

Maddie Gale and Willow for fabulous acrostic poems. 

Coco for thoughtful ideas on how to help in our    

community. 

Cavan for outstanding effort, and always being first 

to answer and reply to work set. 

Oscar for putting 100% in to homelearning every 

week! 

Bea for being the perfect helper in ‘Mrs Mepham’s 

Physical Challenges’. 

Mack and Billy for answering the ‘bonus challenge’ 

last week! 

Lily for making a super dream catcher. 

Arthur for good detective maths skills! 

 Fun Fridays 

with Action 

Ants 

We have had 

lots of positive 

feedback       

regarding our 

first ‘Fun       

Friday’ ! The 

children 

demonstrated 

real crossbow 

and archery skill, and John said that the children 

were wonderfully behaved!  It was like ‘two days 

within a day’ torrential rain for the first group, 

and beautifully sunny for the second! 

We have another 

‘Soggy… but Fun, 

Friday’ scheduled 

today… I am sure 

the rain and mud 

will make the  

obstacles even 

more fun! 

 

 

All families should have received your children’s End of 

Year Reports this week, a big thank you to staff for          

producing them, and to our office staff and ‘post ladies’ for 

delivering!  Please acknowledge via email that you have 

received these reports, and share your thoughts on the 

format provided.          You will also hear from your child’s 

2020-21 Class Teacher(s) regarding transition arrange-

ments, we hope that you will be able to join in as many of 

the Zoom meetings as possible  and engage with the              

preparatory tasks set.         Guidance from the Government 

and Public Health was issued yesterday regarding the full 

opening of schools in September.  We will be digesting this              

information, and working with support from the Local    

Authority to put our plans in place.  We will  keep you   

updated  of our progress and plans as we make them! 



Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the content of this newsletter! 

For in-depth information about every aspect of our school, please see our website:          

https://www.shap.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

For day-to-day news, reminders and celebrations, please see our School Facebook Page: Shap CE School 

For information about fundraising and social events, please see Friends of Shap School – FoSS Facebook Page 

Many thanks!  

Katie Chappell         Acting Headteacher 

03 July, 10 July Fun Fridays with Action Ants: for the homelearning children.  
More information to follow 

13 July Marvellous Monday with  The Westmorland Dales Landscape Partnership for the  
homelearning children 

16 July Fun with Action Ants: for the children who have returned to school.  More information to follow. 

16 July ‘Special Day’ in school for our Year 6 Leavers.  Plans afoot! 

17 July End of Term 

02 September Return to School: Start of Autumn Term 

07 September After School Orienteering Event  hosted by Alun Hartley and Border Liners                                         
Orienteering Club - more information to follow nearer the time 

23 October FoSS Halloween Disco (Memorial Hall) 

12 November Individual and family photos 

13 November FoSS Bingo 

03 December FoSS Pyjama Party 

17 December  FoSS Disco 

05-08 January First Aid Classes for all children 

08 February Young Voices 2021 @ Manchester Arena 

22 February Wheelchair basketball 

Shap CE School: A Safe Branch from which to Soar 

With children and the church at the heart of the school, we are                                   

‘living in harmony' (Romans 12:16) within our community; nurturing one another        

in order to create an environment from which all can soar 

Dates in blue denote new dates added to the calendar! 


